
 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 Recorder Club 

Friday 17th October 

Dear Parents, 

Your child has expressed an interest in attending Recorder Club after half term. The first 
session will start on Monday 10th November from 3:30 until 4:30. This club is free of charge, 
but in order for your child to attend Recorder Club, they will need to bring their own 
(named) descant recorder with them every week.  

Every week we will be learning to play different music and we will be building up our 
musical skills by looking at musical notation and thinking about rhythm and pulse.  

If you wish your child to attend record club, please complete the slip below and return it to 
Miss Jefferies by Wednesday 22nd October. Places in this club are limited to 15 children and 
will be pulled out of a hat if there are more requests than places.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Zoe Jefferies 

 

 

I give consent for ………………………………………….. in class ………………………………. to attend 
Recorder Club.  

Please tick as appropriate: 

o I will provide my child with a descant recorder. 
o I will ensure that my child is collected at 4:30 by an adult. 
o My child needs to go to SC_Kids at the end of Recorder Club. 

 

Signed………………………………………     Date……………………………… 


